
Dear Partner, 

  

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an important update 

regarding our Summer 2025 schedule changes, which may affect your customers’ travel plans. We 

understand the inconvenience this may cause and have outlined several options to assist you in 

managing these changes: 

1. EDI-JFK (Edinburgh to New York JFK): 

o Unfortunately, there is no direct alternative from Edinburgh (EDI) to New York JFK 

(JFK). However, customers have the option to travel to London Heathrow (LHR) and 

fly from there. We recommend checking the availability of flights from LHR to JFK 

to ensure a smooth transition for your clients. 

2. LGW-JFK (London Gatwick to New York JFK) and LGW-BOS (London Gatwick to 

Boston): 

o Customers booked on these routes can be rebooked on flights to London Heathrow 

(LHR) as an alternative. This change aims to provide a convenient and efficient travel 

experience despite the schedule adjustments. 

  

 


